
Dear Senators,

I oppose SB 554. Allowing local officials to decide if Concealed Handgun Licensees can lawfully carry in their public buildings would 
create chaos, confusion, and violate the rights of otherwise law-abiding citizens.
I oppose it on principle, I oppose it as bad law, and I oppose it as targeting a demographic of our most law-abiding citizens; a 
demographic that is vetted by nature of the CHL background process, and by nature of “Shall Issue,” a demographic that is blind to 
race, religion, or sexual orientation.
Sincerely, 

Ken Olson
Law Enforcement Officer
Canyon City, OR 97820 


